
 

 

 

 

September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Are you wanting your son/daughter to take up a musical instrument? If you are interested, please fill out the 
form below and one of our instrumental tutors will be in touch with you as soon as they can.  
 
https://bit.ly/kingshillmusiclessons 
 
If you are already signed up, then you do not need to do anything. 
 
We are currently offering lessons in: 
 
Brass 
Strings 
Woodwind 
Vocals 
Piano 
Electric Guitar/Acoustic Guitar/Bass Guitar/Ukulele 
Drums 
 
If you have any further questions, please get in touch with Mr A Ashby, Head of Music.  
 
Also, keep an eye out for our upcoming concerts! 
 
"Everybody's Talking About Jamie" our musical production, set to take place from Tuesday the 24th October 
2023 to Friday the 27th October 2023 at The Griffin Theatre, Rendcomb. 
 
Our Christmas Concert set to take place on Tuesday 19th December 2023 at Kingshill School.  
 
Our X-Factor talent show taking place on Thursday 11th April 2024 at Kingshill School. 
 
Our Summer Concert taking place on Thursday 11th July 2024 at Kingshill School. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr A Ashby 
Head of Music 
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